
Christian Women 

Minutes from the June 5, 2017 Meeting 

 

Secretary’s Report was read and accepted by Annette Stang and seconded by Judy 

Schutz. 

Treasurer’s Report was read and accepted by Irene Rausch and seconded by 

Annette Stang. 

No sick committee report. 

Parish Life reported a successful mid-winter event.  

No Religious Ed Report. 

Old Business: 

New Groups have been formed by drawing names and placing those names with a 

group.  The assigned groups will be placed at the back of the church before the 

September meeting along with the new group leader’s packets.  Please make sure 

to pick up your list so everyone knows which group they are in.  Anyone who was 

not placed with a group and would like to be added please call Anita at 685-3287.   

 

We would like to update our information: anyone with a discontinued land line or 

a cell phone number that needs to be added, please contact Brenda at the parish 

house.  She is available on Monday and Thursday mornings or leave her a 

message at 764-7345 or by email stnicholas@meltel.net.  

Being no further business meeting was adjourned with a prayer. 

 


